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Message from the staff... 
We hope you all had a lovely break and wish you all a very 
happy new year. 

This term we want the children to be confident to try new 
activities and show independence when carrying out tasks 
and responsibilities. We want the 
children to continue making positive 
friendships and voice their likes and 
dislikes. We want to hear their  
voices and share their experiences. 
Parents can help by encouraging 
children to try new things and  
challenge themselves.  

 Miss Greensmith 

...about Bears 
-Different types of bears 

-Comparing Old and New Bears 

-Habitats of different bears 

-Traditional features of story telling 

-Materials used to make toy bears 

-Talking about feelings and 

emotions 

-Going on bear hunts 

 


